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From: Amol Goyal
To: licensing
Cc: ELIAS TSAROVSKY; bill@madtownventures.com
Subject: Chasers 2.0
Date: Saturday, June 12, 2021 7:15:21 PM

Hello,

After its neighborhood meeting, the Campus Area Neighborhood Association (CANA)
recommends Chasers 2.0 be approved with conditions of approval. To avoid underage
drinking, the owner should implement an ID scanning system and steps must be taken to
avoid noise complaints late at night. Upon renovations, CANA defers to the city for indoor and
outdoor capacities. Previously existing conditions of approval at the owner's other restaurant
should be enforced at Chasers 2.0 as well. 

We appreciate Bill speaking with us to gather neighborhood input. We will voice concern if the
new restaurant does not follow the rules. Thank you. 

Best,
Amol Goyal
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